
GO Expansion Construction Notice 

 

Replacement of Utility Poles & Cables at 
Hwy 7 & Eureka St. 
 (September 3rd – October 18th, Monday-Thursday 8am-4pm) 

 

 

Overview 
Metrolinx is continuing to 

make progress on upgrades 
to the Stouffville corridor in 
support of GO Expansion 

and future electrification. 
Starting this September, we 

will be replacing the hydro 
poles and overheard hydro 

cables at Hwy 7 & Eureka St. 
 
What does this mean for 

you? 
• Nearby residents and 

business owners may 
experience noise from 
the radial boom derrick (RBD) truck. 

• Westbound traffic on Hwy 7 will be reduced to one lane. Signage will be posted and traffic 
personnel will present to direct traffic.  

• No outages are expected, but a generator will be in place mitigate any impacts if an outage is 
experienced. 

We appreciate your patience while we make the necessary improvements for future expansion on 
the Stouffville GO Line. 
 

Questions  
We have a dedicated community relations team in place to work with residents and businesses in 

York Region. If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us anytime at: 
YorkRegion@metrolinx.com 

 

 

Write to us at: YorkRegion@metrolinx.com 
Call us at: 416-202-4453 
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: metrolinx.com/Stouffville 

As with all construction, work may be adjusted, 
rescheduled or extended due to weather conditions 
or unforeseen circumstances. 
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